RATH YOUNG PIGNATELLI

Richard W. Head Of Counsel rwh@rathlaw.com DD: 603-410-4322

Please reply to: Concord Office

May 27, 2020

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: For Public Filing

Petition of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. for Approval of Financings From

CoBank, ACB and Refinancing of Intercompany Loans

Docket DE 20-081

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc., please add the following service contacts to the abovecaptioned matter service and discovery lists:

Mr. Larry Goodhue, e-mail address: larry.goodhue@pennichuck.com

Mr. Donald Ware, e-mail address: donald.ware@pennichuck.com

Ms. Carol Ann Howe, e-mail address: carolann.howe@pennichuck.com

Mr. Jay Kerrigan, e-mail address: jay.kerrigan@pennichuck.com

Ms. Susan Walker, e-mail address: smw@rathlaw.com

Very truly

Richard W. Head

cc: Service List

One Capital Plaza

F (603) 226-2700

Concord, NH 03302-1500